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NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIk--­
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20506 

October 17,1975 

National Security Study Memorandum 232 

TO: The Secretary of Defense 
The Deputy Secretary of State 

SUBJECT: U. S. Policy Toward Svalbard (Spitzbergen) 

The President has directed that a comprehensive review be undertaken 
of U.S. policy toward the Norwegian Arctic dependency known as 
Svalbard. The study should examine U. S. strategic, economic and 
political interests (including the weight and importance of those interests), 
legal questions posed by Norway's boundary claims relevant to our 
interests in the archipelago and our positions in the law of the sea 
negotiations, and the attitudes of our Allies who have rights under the 
1920 Spitzbergen Treaty. The study should provide recommendations 
for U. S. policy to'ward Svalbard, taking into account U. S., Soviet: 
Norwegian and Allied intere sts in the area. 

The President has directed that the study be undertaken by the NSC 
Under Secretaries Committee. The study should be forwarded no 
later than December I, 1975 for consideration by the Senior Review Group. 

I­ ft· J ­'-
HenrlA. Kissinger 

cc: The Chairman, Joint Chiefs of Staff 
The Director of Central Intelligence 
The Chairman, NSC Under Secretaries Committee 
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